SUPREME INTERNATIONAL COLLEGE
HOSTEL AND BOARDING FACILITIES
At Supreme International College, we understand the importance of a conducive and supportive learning environment for students. Our modern and well-equipped residential facilities are designed to reduce the transportation costs, risks, and stress associated with daily commuting. Staying on campus provides students with the added advantage of peer support, evening prep sessions, structured learning, and a disciplined routine that promotes academic excellence.
Our facilities cater to diverse needs with flexible options, including Full Boarding, Weekday Boarding, and Hostel Accommodation. These options ensure students can focus on their studies, enjoy uninterrupted access to academic resources, and build valuable life skills in a supportive environment.

Residential Options and Fees
1. Full Boarding
· Students live on campus for the entire program duration, returning home only during academic breaks or vacations.
· Fee: GHS 2,000 (for the program duration).
· Meals: It is compulsory for boarders to pay the feeding fee, ensuring meals are provided throughout their stay in the boarding house.
2. Weekday Boarding
· Students stay on campus during the weekdays (Monday to Friday) and return home to their families over the weekend.
· Fee: GHS 1,880 (for the program duration).
· Meals: Weekday boarders must pay the feeding fee for meals provided from Monday to Friday.
3. Hostel Accommodation
· Students live on campus for the entire program duration and return home during academic breaks or vacations.
· Fee: GHS 3,000 (for the program duration).
· Meals: Hostellers have the flexibility to purchase meals from the cafeteria as needed or opt for a feeding plan payable monthly in advance.

Meals/Feeding Fees

Monthly feeding plans are available for boarders and hostellers:
· Standard Plan: GHS 30.00 (two meals per day).
· Standard Plus Plan: GHS 40.00 (two meals per day).
· Cafeteria Options: Meals purchased on demand start at GHS 25.00 per plate.
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